
 

APP F 
 
From: Fatema Begum (Place & Sustainability) <  
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 2:17 PM 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Application for a Premises Licence- Bruce Burgers, 93 Bruce Grove, 
Tottenham, London, N17 6UZ (Ref: WK/602261) 
 
Dear Licensing 
 
There is no enforcement case currently logged against this address.  
 
Hvang checked the planning history, in 1999 permission was granted to use as a 
restaurant/takeaway, the following are the operating hours allowed: 

 
 
If the proposed hours on the License application differ, then the applicant is advised 
to seek planning permission to change the hours or risk enforcement action. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Fatema Begum 
Principal Planning Officer 
Placemaking and Housing, London Borough of Haringey 
6th Floor, River Park House 
225 High Road 
Wood Green,London 
N22 8HQ 
Monday to Thursday only. 
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